
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

Community Corp. is temporarily relocating to: 
 

1820 14
th

 St Santa Monica, CA 90404,  
Between Michigan and Pico. 

 
To facilitate this move, the Community Corp. office will be 
CLOSED from November 20

th
 through November 26

th
.  

 
We will resume business at our temporary location  
November 27

th.  The office hours will continue to be  
Monday through Thursday from 8:00 AM to 5:30 PM 

 
Thank you for your understanding and patience.  
Sincerely, 
Community Corporation of Santa Monica 
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